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PM: Small nations 
must unite to 
protect’interests $3 
KlJALA LUMPUK, Thurs. ~- 
Small developing countries 
Ilk{> Malaysia must unite to 
voice their anxiety on issues 
affecting their interests, Da- 
tuk Seri Dr Mahathir Mcrha- 
fid said tonight. - 

4%~ Prime Minister said 
there was no one country 
which could stand on its 
own and there was no one 
country which could domi- 
nate others through its po- 
litical. military and econom- 
ic strength. 

arrived here yesterday with 
a IO-member delegation for 

“While we believe the UN 
system can provide the 
proper mechanism to estab- 
lish a fairer world order, the 
Gorazde incident had result- 
ed in Malaysia completely 
losing its confidence in UN’s 
credibility to help weak 
countries. 

tive role played by Tunisia 
in international dlgismacy, 
especially in the efforts to 
promote peace, stability and 
prosperity in the region. 

“While we see worrisome 
failure to overcome the 
challenges concerning a 
more free global trade sys- 
tem which benefits all, we 
believe crealer benefits can 
be derivcatl from trading ac- 
tivitlcas among the (small dc- 
vcloping) countries,” hc: 
added. 

Dr Mahathir said it was 
imaortant that these COUII- 
tries n&e efforts towards 
estab!%hing a multi-latPra1 
trading system and support 
the setting up of thr World 
Trade Organisation (WTO). 

The Prime Minister sdid 
this at the dinner he hosted 
for his Tunisian counter- 
part, I)r Hamed Karoui, who 

a three-day official visit to 
Malaysia. 

Dr Mahathir said Malay- 
sia believed that South- 
South co-operation had 
great potential not only in 
trade. but also in invest- 
ments which would gener- 
ate greater flow of currencv 
as well as related services 
and encourage technologi- 
cal transfer. 

Dr Mahathir said that Ma- 
laysia was also worried over 
the way global issues were 
managed and tackled. 

“We often find that the 
resolutfons involving many 
parties were made by a 
small privileged group. 

“We are so disappointed 
with the failure to resolve 
the Bosnia-Herzegovina 
trarredv fnirlv. The world 
ha<ne\rer seen the abuse of 
human rights that is so bla- 
tant as is happening there. 

“However, the superpow- 
ers and the United Nat.ions 
which have clearly declared 
that they will not aliow 

meani;lgful assistance. 

“Therefore, it is necessary 
that the process of making 
global resolutions be made 
truly democratic,” he said. 

On Tunisia. he said he 
was impressed with the Tu- 
nisian Government’s efforts 
towards economic and polit- 
ical reformation. 

“Based on the pragmatic 
approaches taken by the 
Government, 1 am con- 
vinced Tunisia will achieve 
better progress tid prosper- 
ity in the future,“ he added. 

Malaysia, he said, was 
wi!li;g to i:s-operate and 
contnbute in the efforts to 
itiprove Ttinisia’s economy. 

“Though we (Malaysia) 
are not a major capit,al ex- 
porter, we have expertise in 
certain sectors which we are 
preoared to share with Tu- 
nisfa if relevant,” he said. 

Dr Mahathir said he was 
also impressed with the ac- 

“It is hoped that your visit 
today will pave the way and 
promote greater interaction 
in the economic and trade 
sectors between our coun- 
tries,” he said. 

He said that the agree- 
ment on economy and tech- 
nical co-operation and the 
memorandum of under- 
standing on co-operation in 
the fields of science and 
technology which were 
signed today between the 
two countries were manifes- 
tations of their commitment 
to strengthen bilateral co- 
operation. 

Other agencies from the 
two countries, ht: said, had 
also signed an FLoIJ to con- 
solidate their :o-o;?eration 
in the science ~:d lac;~~ol- 
oev and trade ss:iors. 

-‘;I am convinced tlqat 
these agreemetis :+il br!ng 
about a co-operstio> Chat 
will benefit the peopte of 
both countries and boost de- 
velopment efforts in both 
countries.” he said. 
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